

October 10, 2012

Mark Hamlin, Director of Regulatory Policy Office of the Lt. Governor Mary Taylor 77 South High Street, 30th Floor Columbus, OH 43215

Dear Director Hamlin:

The Ohio Board of Nursing is in receipt of the CSI Office's comments regarding the Board's administrative rule package for certain rules in Chapters 4723-1, 4723-3, 4723-5, 4723-14, and 4723-27 of the Ohio Aministrative Code. The Board understands that the CSI Office has no recommended changes to the proposed rule package. The Board intends to proceed with filing the proposed rule package on or about Thursday, October 11, 2012 with an anticipated public rules hearing date of Wednesday, November 14, 2012.

Sincerely,

Betsy Houchen, RN, JD

Executive Director

AMR p(99242) pa(169901) d: (395341) print date: 07/16/2025 5:18 PM